Concert Band Members

Dear students and parents,
Concert band members will meet next Tuesday, August 19th after school from 3:05 - 4:30

PM in the music room. Rehearsals for Concert Band will be Tuesdays and Fridays.
Please wait for your child in the carpool lane after band practices. | will walk up band
members to the carpool lane by 4:35 PM. Please make sure your child is picked up on time.

*Important*: There will be a parent meeting Wednesday, September 24th at 6:30 PM in the
cafeteria for all parents of children who will be joining a group in our performing arts
department. All parents should attend to get their child’s uniform as well as this school year’s
handbook which will contain valuable information and forms. Secondly, all parents please use
this QR code to register your child and your information.
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| look forward to having another great and musical year here at Palmetto Elementary. If you
have any questions, please email me at oliver@dadeschools.net. Thank you very much.

Mr. Oliver Diez
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